
From: VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>
To: jbledsoe@cityofnsb.com
Cc: "Billings, Barbara" <bbillings@cityofnsb.com>, dbolinsky@cityofnsb.com
Bcc: REDACTED
Subject: Public Record Request - Donna Lavallee
Date: Mon, 20 Oct 2014 12:33:19 -0400

Mr. Bledsoe;

VolusiaExposed.Com anticipates posting an article regarding the NSB PD.

We wish to vet out an apparent distant allegation filed against Acting
Police Chief Donna Lavallee. According to the below web link - Lavallee
had an allegation of "false statement" forwarded to the Criminal Justice
Standards and Training Commission (CJSTC / FDLE) in 1999.
http://cops.heraldtribune.com/Officer/Details/32953

Usually, but not always, these types of allegations are first supported
by a employing agency's sustained internal affairs investigation. 

We (VolusiaExposed.Com) request (PRR) a copy of any NSB PD IA reports,
to include any CJSTC 78 forms filed on the above listed 1999 manner.

Please use our below email address as our point of contact - and advise
us in advance of any costs associated with our PRR.

Regards;

VolusiaExposed.Com
volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com


